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Supervisor of Elections Offices to Close for the Remainder of the Day 
 
Due to the current weather conditions, all three Pinellas County Supervisor of Elections offices will be 
closed for the remainder of today – Monday, August 3. The offices will reopen tomorrow, Tuesday, 
August 4, at 8:00 a.m.  
 
Voters may still access information regarding the Supervisor of Elections office on our website – 
VotePinellas.com, including voter registration applications and vote by mail requests.  
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